Alert 03/28/21

Hello from Steel Valley Middle School. Here are the announcements for the week of March
28th.

A reminder that the end of the 3rd nine-week grading period will be Tuesday, March 30th. The
4th nine-week grading period will begin Wednesday, March 31st.

Anyone interested in Middle School Swimming, there will be a meeting after school on
Wednesday, March 31 in the High School Cafeteria.

Does your child need help with an academic class? Teachers are available to help from 2:53 to
3:33 pm Monday through Thursday. Students can send an email to their teacher to request a
meeting time.

The PTO Sarris Candy Sale will end tomorrow March 29th. This is completely virtual and the
SVMS PTO will earn 25% profit from each sale. The PTO would love to use the money raised
from this sale to do something special for every Middle School student. Please consider sharing
this information with friends and families. Thank you for your support.

GRADE 6 ALERT NOW:

Dear parents- This is an important reminder that all students in grade 6 are required by PA law
to submit proof of a physical exam to your school nurse. Any physical exam after 6/1/2019 will
be accepted. Please contact the school nurse asap to obtain a consent form if you would like a
FREE physical by our school physician tomorrow Monday, MARCH 29TH. You must have
signed consent to be examined. All students entering grade 7 in the fall are required to have
Tdap and Meningitis vaccines. We encourage you to contact your family physician today to fulfill
these state-mandated obligations.

GRADE 7 ALERT NOW:

Dear parents: This is a reminder that all students in GRADE 7 are required by PA law to submit
proof of a dental exam to your school nurse. Any dental exam after 6/1/2019 will be accepted.
Due to covid-19 our school dentist will NOT be doing screenings at school this year. Therefore,
you must complete this obligation with your family dentist.

That concludes the weekly announcement, have a great evening.



